
 

 

Reception went out and about to the Donkey Sanctuary in Wroxall, they were given a tour and 

taught about the donkeys. The children loved meeting and feeding the donkeys, they learnt the 

differences between ponies and donkeys as well as how they are cared for. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Reception we have been learning about symmetry and making patterns. We used lots of different 

objects to make patterns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We have been using playdough and messy play to develop our fine motor skills. These skills will help 

us get ready to write. Our favourite fine motor activity is dough gym! 

 

 


